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TWO FOUR TUESDAYS COMING TO NICOLLET 
THIS FALL 

Nicollet restaurant row to offer drink and food specials 

 

MINNEAPOLIS (September 8, 2017) – As Nicollet renovations wrap up, Mpls Downtown Improvement District 
(MDID) is partnering with businesses along Nicollet to offer food and drink specials on the second and fourth Tuesdays of 
the month during September and October including pop-up street activities like craft markets, live entertainers and more. 

  

Barrio, Brit’s Pub, The Local, McCormick and Schmick’s and The News Room, will be among those participating in 
addition to Haskell’s Wine Bar pending its opening later this month. 

  

“With the end of the Nicollet renovation in sight, we’re excited to be partnering with some of our favorite bars and 
restaurants along Nicollet to celebrate their new outdoor spaces and encourage people to dine downtown,” said Steve 
Cramer president and CEO of the minneapolis downtown council and MDID. “Diners will be able to experience the wider 
outdoor eating spaces along with groves of new trees and art and lighting features along with pop-up activities that will 
enliven the mall in the months to come.” 
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The specials, running from 4—6 p.m. September 12 and 26 and October 10 and 24, will include mainly $2 or $4 deals 
including unique food items and cocktails. 
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